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As an extension of their public outreach regarding the ongoing O’Hare Modernization 
Program (OMP), the FAA Great Lakes Region will provide an update on the program 
and the air transportation changes occurring at and around O’Hare airport. 
 

Areas of discussion will include: 
 

 Brief history and reasons behind the $7 billion O'Hare Airport project  
 FAA computer modeling of current and future airport flight operations  
 The impact of the parallel runway system  
 Making aircraft ground traffic at O'Hare and airspace traffic above O'Hare safer 

and more efficient  
 

About the Speaker: 
Ms. Drouet has over 20 years FAA experience.  In her role as Manager of the 
Modernization Program Office, she oversees all the FAA activities that contribute to 
the O’Hare Modernization Program and is the City of Chicago’s “portal” into the FAA. 
Ms. Drouet holds a BS in Civil Engineering from the University of Illinois at Urbana-
Champaign and a Master of Public Administration from the Illinois Institute of 
Technology.   She is a registered professional engineer in three states, including Illinois. 


